President: Jeff Houck
Vice President: George Andruss
Secretary: Werner Keil
Treasurer: Mike Sperato
Web Manager: Giovanni Recchia

**Newsletter:** Brian Gaska

Board Of Directors
Jim Slaughter, Pete Rundel,

Roger Cherry





September 2025

## President's Note

We've seen quite a bit of rain in the month of August, and the Field is looking spectacular! Kudos to the Field crew for working around the standing water and mushy turf. The rains did postpone the completion of the East/West shelter pavers briefly but that was finally finished last Saturday! Now on to the final phases.

Renewal season is upon us, and the renewal link is "live" on the website. I would encourage you to renew both AMA and BCF memberships early to avoid the rush. Remember, your AMA MUST NOT EXPIRE BEFORE 12/31/2026 (no exceptions) to be issued a renewal membership with BCF for the 2026 calendar year.

We are grateful to those who have contributed to the Club Funds drive to complete the identified repairs and upgrades to the Field without depleting regular Club Funds. We have been very successful to date. If you have not taken the opportunity to contribute, the link to donate is still available on the Club website front page. Thanks for your support of YOUR Club!

Reminder - Next Membership Meeting will be on Saturday, 6 September @ 0900. See You There.

Keep 'em flying!

See you at the Field.

All Members if you are not receiving the club newsletter by e-mail, Please e-mail Jeff Houck at <jeff.rcpilot@gmail.com>

## Club Sponsors

The Sponsors listed below have very generously contributed merchandise to our raffles and annual events. Please patronize them whenever possible.







## Next Club meeting September 6th at 9:00 am at Area 52 Field.

## Check out our web site: HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG

Review the Bulletin Board and our Website to keep informed of what is happening at the flying fields.

The main gate at the flying field 52 must be kept locked when entering or leaving the field. The four tumblers must be turned each time the lock is closed. When entering the field if you find only one tumbler has been turned, try to find the last member who entered the field and closed the lock incorrectly. Explain to the individual that all four tumblers must be turned.

